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   9 May 2019 
 

Annual General Meeting 

Change of date 
 

The Annual General Meeting of Kent Bee-Keepers’ Association will be held on Saturday, 

15th June 2019 at Lenham Community Centre at 11.30 a.m. or thereabouts immediately 
following the Council meeting. The meeting is purely a formality to comply with legal 

requirements but any full member of KBKA wishing to attend the AGM is welcome to sit in 
at the Council meeting commencing at 10.00 a.m. 

 

___________________________________________ 
 

KENT BEE-KEEPERS’ ASSOCIATION ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
 

This will be held at Lenham Community Centre, 12 Groom Way, Lenham ME17 2QT on 
Saturday, 15th June 2019 at 11.30 a.m. or thereabouts at the conclusion of the Council 

meeting 
 

1. Apologies for absence   

2. Minutes of the  AGM held on 19th May 2018 

3. Minutes of reconvened AGM held 28th July 2018 

4. To elect a President 

5. To adopt the Annual Report and Accounts for year ended 30th September 2018 

6. To appoint an Independent Examiner for the Accounts in accordance with 

statutory requirements 
 

Jennifer Spon-Smith 
General Secretary 

 
Lesley Fancote, having served as President for three years, is eligible for re-election 

 

____________________________________________   

 
At the Council meeting on 24th November 2018 the Executive officers were elected as 
follows: 

 Chair:      David Bragg 
 Vice-Chair:     Steve Clarkson 

 General Secretary:    Jennifer Spon-Smith 

 Treasurer and Examinations Secretary: John Hendrie 
 Membership Secretary:   Steve Clarkson 

 Council representatives on Executive David Rea; Julie Coleman 
   and Finance Committee: 


